
TOWN OF DANBY 
CODE ENFORCEMENT OFFICE

MONTHLY ACTIVITY: JUNE 2015

BUILDING PERMITS ISSUED Value Fee
New Residential Construction

Renovations/Other
Coddington Road: 9 KW ground mount solar array 41,910
Michigan Hollow Road: 2 Car Garage 21,340 84
Yaple Road: 12 X 20 Deck 1,000 24
Danby Road: Convert Single Family to Two Family Dwelling 40,000 329
Marsh Road: Solar Thermal System 13,898
Fisher Settlement Road: Demo Barn 5,000 50
Marsh Road: Screened in Porch 7,000 50
MONTH TOTALS 130,148 537
YTD TOTALS 1,326,431 4,372.60
PREVIOUS YTD TOTALS 4,778,986 10,025

CERTIFICATES OF COMPLIANCE
Marsh Road: 3.27 KW roof mount PV
Howland Road: 10 KW roof mount PV
Howland Road: 2 story studio apartment
White Hawk Lane: 3.12 KW roof mount PV
Bald Hill Road: convert part of garage to guest quarters
Walding Road: 4.8 KW ground mount PV

ADDITIONAL ACTIVITY
      First month without Matt as a parachute, it’s a good thing Sue B. was able to fill in the gaps.  

We have been trying to establish our own protocols.  Still not proceeded as we expect to in 
the future on complaints, but contacted Guy and received the state guidelines for handling 
complaints so that when we start proceedings, and if they end up in court, we have done 
everything correctly so that the court doesn’t ask us to start over.  We have also spent some 
time trying to create some consistency in how we approach each case.  CJ and I divided some 
of the requirements along the lines of our time, talents, and inclinations.  She, at least for 
now, is going to RESP meetings, and I have gone to my first WQIP meeting.  June, of course, 
was the month of our flash floods.  I got acquainted with Lee Shurliff, who is the director of 
Emergency Response at the County.  I also got to see how quickly the Town of Danby 
Highway Dept. was on the job clearing creeks and culverts, long before most of us knew the 
extent of what hit us, and well into the night dealing with many significant and dangerous 
situations.


